
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 

 

Football’s Coming Home! 
 

Have you been left frustrated by yet another pathetic season from BOTH sides of 
Manchester? Can you not wait for the mighty Boro to do a Leicester next season? Do you feel 
you could do it better than those overpaid prima donnas? Well here is your chance…  
 
Oswald Road will be hosting its own 5-a-side Euro 2016 Tournament for Years 4-6.  
 
The Tournament will be on Wednesday 22nd June. 
 
This is the criteria for entering the Tournament: 
 

 All teams must have 5 players 
 No more than 2 players who have played for the school football team can be in one 

team. 

 A handicap will be placed on teams from Years 5 and 6 (e.g. If a Year 4 team plays a 
Year 6 team they will have a two goal lead. A Year 4 team playing a Year 5 team will 
have a one goal lead. A Year 5 team playing a Year 6 team will have a one goal lead. 
A Year 4 team playing a Year 5 team will have a one goal lead.) 

 Teams can be all boys, all girls or mixed. 
 A voluntary contribution of 50p per player will be donated to ‘Children with Cancer UK’. 

 All games will be 5 minutes long and played in the format of the Euro 2016 
tournament.   

 If you would like to enter, a registration form will be given out in class and needs to 
be retuned to Mr Keeley in 6CK. 

 If you don’t want to be a player then I am also looking for match officials and 
referees. 

 No studs or boots  
 
 
I look forward to seeing you all out on the pitch! 
 
Mr Keeley 

 
 
 
 
 


